Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Andresen, Rebecca <Rebecca.Andresen@arcadis.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 8:24 AM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'Jason Michelson'; Krehbiel, Brett
Subject: [EXT] South Culebra Bluff Unit Well 3 - 2RP-3984

Attachments: SCB 3 Closure Report.pdf

Mr. Hamlet,

Please find attached a Site Closure Request regarding NMOCD Case No. 2RP-3984. A release occurred at this location in
January 2006. Excavation activities were completed between March and May 2006. In July 2006, documentation of
final sampling and a request for closure were submitted to the NMOCD. Chevron acquired the lease for this well in
October 2018. We are respectfully submitting the request for closure of Case No 2RP-3984.

Please let us know if you have questions.

Best Regards,

Rebecca Andresen, P.G. | Vice President |
Arcadis | 1100 Olive Way, Suite 800, Seattle, WA | 98101 | USA
T.+1206 726 4717 | M. +1 206 295 3273
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